

11400 W. Olympic Blvd Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90302 | (661) 310-2107

March 13, 2015

Re: SB 178 (Leno) Support:

Dear Senator Leno,

I am writing you on behalf of Namecheap, Inc. to express our strong support for SB 178 – The California Communications Privacy Act.

Namecheap has always and continues to take a strong supporting stance for furthering Internet Freedoms and Online Personal Privacy. As such, our support for SB 178 is unequivocal. The bill prohibits a government entity from obtaining electronic data without a warrant. The bill also requires the government to be transparent in its issuance of warrants.

For us here at Namecheap, we believe that these types of protections are what both our users and our company members desire and deserve.

We strongly urge the support and passage of this bill in the Senate and Assembly and the approval of Governor Jerry Brown.

Sincerely,

Sebastian Park, Namecheap

astian Park